

Welcome to 37th FAVA Council meeting in Ulaanbaatar Mongolia, 24-26 September, 2015.



FAVA is honored to hold the 37th FAVA Council meeting in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia during 24-26 September, 2015 hosting by Mongolian Veterinarinary Medical Association, MVMA. We would like to express our sincerest gratitude to Dr. Ulziitogtokh Tsedev, President of MVMA and the committee for your kind contribution to FAVA for this event. We look forward to welcome all of our councilors and representative to participate the meeting.

See you soon in Ulaanbaatar, this September 2015.

Further information; kindly see www.favamember.org